
 

 

 



 

  

 

All figures based on 2019 
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we continue to evolve the monitoring of our 

supply chain and our modern slavery risk assessment as part of our wider supplier assurance and onboarding 

processes. As part of this, we 
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Many of our employees operate in customer facing roles, engaging with vast numbers of airline passengers 
in airports across the globe every year. This affords them the opportunity to spot signs of, report and 
ultimately prevent potential occurrences of human trafficking in within the airport environment. We are 

proud to play our part in any helping to prevent any such violations of human rights occurring, wherever 
possible.    

During 2019, we investigated a service provider when concerns were raised around the standards 
experienced by their workforce including the number of hours being worked and salary arrangements. 

Following our investigation, we were satisfied that standards were being met but recommunicated our 
expectations including our Third Party Code of Conduct and sought reassurance these standards would be 
maintained. It is important to us to remediate, support and educate wherever possible.  

We are not aware of any incidents of modern slavery within our supply chains or any part of our business 
to-date. 



 

  

Although a 2020 occurrence, the impact of COVID-19 on our operations has been significant to our global 

operations during the first half of 2020 as we prepare this Statement. This has resulted in an increased focus 
on our supplier and customer populations as companies experience challenges.  

We have increased our focus on new supplier due diligence, with a new risk-assessment process being 

introduced for all new suppliers including an updated questionnaire.  

With resource being focused elsewhere, this has led to some activities being reprioritised and the timescales 
for activities outlined in our Statement reflect this.  

 

 

• Continue to develop and expand our Supplier due diligence and Business Partner onboarding procedures 
and seek to implement a new systems solution.   

• Develop increased transparency on the geographical spread and categorisation of our Supplier population 
and deeper analysis across the tiers.  

• Seek new opportunities and ways to better collaborate with our business and industry partners that help 
us build on best practice and incorporate learnings.  

• Continue to develop and create awareness of modern slavery and other human rights risks across our 
Group. 
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